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It’s a note from the principal . . . 

continued on next page 

Dear Werner Community, 

The start of the school year has gone well!  Our students and 
teachers are working hard to build routines and relationships.  
Even though we are starting the school year different than we 
expected, we are excited to be back together and working with 
children.  As we begin this school year remotely, here are some 
things I want you to remind you of: 

 We will start slow with this and will build up over time to 
best support your family and our staff. We know that 
remote learning was an adjustment last spring for everyone 
and we want to ensure success over time. 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/WernerElementaryPTA/145086898860740
https://wer.psdschools.org/
http://www.womensclinicnoco.com/
http://www.saludclinic.org/
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Note From The Principal    continued 

 This is a process. Even though we learned a lot about what works 
last spring, our staff are working with brand new students and 
they will need time to find the "rhythm" of teaching and learning 
with their students after these first few weeks. Expect the first 
weeks to be about building community and routines. The schedule 
will likely adjust with time as well, but you can still expect daily 
lessons to support your child M-Th, with independent work for 
Friday's. 

 Expect mistakes. Our best efforts are dependent on technology 
right now, so we all need to be flexible. 

 We will monitor and adjust to needs. Please keep in contact with 
your child's teacher about what is working and what is not. 

 Please show grace to your teachers. They are working hard to 
provide a quality experience in a world that we all are getting 
accustomed to. Just know that our teachers will show the same 
grace and flexibility to you as families as well. 

Thanks for your continued support of our great school and 
community. We know this partnership, of school and family, is vital in 
helping prepare your child for success. We hope you have a great 
weekend and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

Best, 

Hayden Camp 

Principal 

http://www.coloradoinmotion.com/
http://www.youthclinic.com/
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4 Spirit Day- Wear College Gear/Colors 

7 Labor Day, No School 

8  Back-to-School Meeting (Online) 1st grade @ 5:30 pm 

      5th grade @ 6:30 pm 

9  Back-to-School Meeting (Online) 4th grade @ 5:30 pm 

      2nd grade @ 6:30 pm 

10  Back-to-School Meeting (Online)  3rd grade @ 5:30 pm 

      Kindergarten @ 6:30 pm 

10 PTA Meeting    9:10-10:00 am 

11 Spirit Day, Patriot Day- Wear Red/White/Blue 

18 Spirit Day- Pirate Day 

25 Spirit Day- Inside/Out Day 

Coming Up 

Please check our Werner School Calendar on our website for up-to-date 
information: https://wer.psdschools.org/node/1075 

PSD Planning 2020-21 

Stay up-to-date with PSD's plans for the 2020-21 
school year at: https://www.psdschools.org/
psd2020-21. This site will house all the information 
needed for the different phases and updates 
throughout the year. 

September Dates to Remember 

http://www.poudrelibraries.org/borrow
http://www.fcgov.com/HOP
https://wer.psdschools.org/node/1075
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21
https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21
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New Staff for 2020-21 

Name: Traci Henninger 

Position: Office Manager 

Experience in education: Worked as building 
secretary in Gunnison School District for approx. 
5 years (1998-2000/2006-2009) 

What you are looking forward to: Getting to 
know everyone here at Werner  

Hobbies: Gardening, anything crafty, baking, 
hanging with my family 

Favorite quote: "Control what you can control, accept what you can't" and 
"Tie a balloon to it and let it go" (from my husband) 

Name: Caity Sahimi 
 
Position: Assistant Principal, GT Teacher 
 
Education: BS Liberal Studies, Cal Poly 
San Luis Obispo, MA Curriculum and 
Instruction, Chapman University, MA 
Gifted Education, UNC 
 
Experience in education: 4 years – 4th, 5th, 
6th grade teacher, 6 years – Media 
Specialist, Gifted Coordinator, 7 years – 
PSD Gifted Coordinator 

 
What you are looking forward to: Getting to know the staff and students 
at Werner! 
 
Hobbies: travel, spending time with family 
 
Favorite quote: “Success is not final, failure is not fatal: It is the courage to 
continue that counts.”  Winston Churchhill 

Caity Sahimi 

Traci Henninger 

https://www.healthdistrict.org/cayac
mailto:SchoolNewsletterCompany@gmail.com
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New Staff for 2020-21    continued 

Name: Hannah (pronounced Hawna) 
Harmes 

             
Grade: 5th Grade 

  
Education: Bachelor of Arts in Elementary 
Education from the University of Northern 
Colorado 

  
Experience: This will be my fourth year 
teaching 5th Grade. 

  
I am looking forward to growing as an 
educator using remote teaching. While we ended the school year from 
home last year, starting the school year remotely is new. I look forward to 
learning new technology as we go. 
  
Hobbies: Spending time in the mountains is where you will find me 
spending my weekends. My parents have a small place in Crystal Lakes 
where I love to hike and fish with my family. Recently, I have been teaching 
myself, with the help of YouTube, to turn wood on the lathe and enjoy 
painting ceramic tiles. 
  
Favorite quote: 
  
“What we become depends on what we read after all of the professors 
have finished with us. The greatest university of all is a collection of books.” 
-Thomas Carlyle 

  
“Use your fear… it can take you to a place where you store your courage.” – 
Amelia Earhart 

Hannah Harmes 

mailto:joe.mivshek@km.com
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Deborah. You can call me either) 
 
Position: Media Specialist 
 
Education: I got my bachelor’s degree 
from Boston College with a double 
major in Elementary and Special 
Education. I also completed my 
masters from Boise State (online) in 
Educational Technology 5 years ago.  
 
Experience in education: I started my teaching career teaching second 
grade in a very small school in NJ right after I graduated. I worked almost 5 
years until I had my first child. I took about 10 years off to raise both my 
boys. During those years I moved from NJ to Colorado. I began my teaching 
career here as a sub and got back into the classroom in 2003 when I was 
hired at Bauder to be a part time IS teacher. I did that for a year and then 
moved into first grade, and a few years later I moved into second. I moved 
to the district’s Educational Technology Team, and worked there for 3 
years. The last 2 years have been split between Dunn, Riffenburgh, and 
Beattie teaching technology to students and providing PD for teachers. 
 
What you are looking forward to: I am very much looking forward to being 
in one building getting to know the staff and all the students. It was very 
hard not feeling super connected to students and not knowing all their 
names. I was just too hard with over 1000 kids. I look forward to having 
one home and setting roots here. 
 
Hobbies: I love to walk! It could be the neighborhood, a mountain trail, or a 
beach somewhere. The beaches in Tofino, BC are my new favorites. 
Traveling to new places to explore and experience the food is also high on 
my list of to-do’s. Sleeping in on the weekends and reading a good book on 
the patio never fail to please either. Historical fiction is my current favorite 
genre. 
  
Favorite quote: I must admit I had to find a favorite quote. I looked for 
something to do with the importance of creativity and curiosity. I know 
that doesn’t sound very techy, but I think they go hand in hand, and 
without curiosity the desire to learn is limited. I found a few I really liked. 
  
“Somewhere, something incredible is waiting to be known.” Carl Sagan 
“Creativity is contagious. Pass it on.” Albert Einstein 
“You can’t just give someone a creativity injection. You have to create an 
environment for curiosity and a way to encourage people and get the best 
out of them.” Sir Ken Robinson 

Debbie Powers 

New Staff for 2020-21    continued 
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Counseling Corner  

Welcome back!  For those who do not know me, 
I am the School Counselor at Werner.  My name 
is Julie Flemister and this is 6th year at Werner 
and my 19th year in the district.  Yes, I started 
when I was 10 – I wish! I am fortunate to teach 
in the classroom every other week when we are in person on many 
different social skills, including but not limited to, getting along skills, 
conflict resolution, how to calm ourselves if we are feeling nervous or 
anxious, and Acts of Kindness.  I am working with teachers to get mini 
lessons out for each grade level that you can view from home.  I know this 
is not the way any of us wanted to start our school year, but please know I 
am still here to talk and listen if you need me.  I also have many resources 
on my Learning Page at https://sites.google.com/psdschools.org/wer-
learning-counselor-flemist/home.  If you don’t see what you need, please 
do not hesitate to email at jflemist@psdschools.org.   

If you think your child would benefit talking to me about any social 
problems, please email me.  I check in with kids often and we can set up a 
time and day easily.  I have a couple of sites for parents (also on my 
Learning Page) that offer helpful tips and tools for virtual learning and 
social challenges you might see at home.  

 

My Counseling website is: 

https://padlet.com/jflemist/l7fdazqa2vhv   

This site has resources on: 

 PSD Elementary Counseling Resources https://sites.google.com/
psdschools.org/psd-elementary-counseling/home 

 Cyber Bullying Tips to keep students safe 

 How to Create a Calm Down Spot 

 Yoga 4 Classrooms - Mandala Calming Tool 

 

Other Resources: 

Check out my new blog about parenting and counselorisms - tools for life 
skills and positive parenting 

http://117551676116791691.weebly.com/  

Check out the Werner 
calendar at https://

wer.psdschools.org/calendar 
for updated information 
throughout the month as 

event times and/or dates can 
change. 

https://sites.google.com/psdschools.org/wer-learning-counselor-flemist/home
https://sites.google.com/psdschools.org/wer-learning-counselor-flemist/home
mailto:jflemist@psdschools.org
https://padlet.com/jflemist/l7fdazqa2vhv
https://sites.google.com/psdschools.org/psd-elementary-counseling/home
https://sites.google.com/psdschools.org/psd-elementary-counseling/home
http://117551676116791691.weebly.com/
https://wer.psdschools.org/calendar
https://wer.psdschools.org/calendar
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Tech Tips 

mailto:dpowers@psdschools.org
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Tech Tips          continued 
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psdschools.org/psd2020-21/mealsremotelearning
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